## TOWN OF PAVILION PUBLIC HEARING October 12, 2016 7:00 P.M.

The Town Board of the Town of Pavilion held a Public Hearing on October 12, 2016 at the Town Hall, One Woodrow Drive, Pavilion, New York at 7:00PM. regarding the proposed adoption of a Local law entitled 2-2016-Local Law to override the Tax Levy Limit Established in General Municipal Law Section 3-c.

Present were: Supervisor Ted Howard

Councilperson Dean Davis Councilperson Robert LaPoint Councilperson John Rudgers Councilperson Linda Thompson

Others: Town Clerk Cindy Starr, Highway Superintendent Joel Offhaus, Keith Clarke, Don Oberlin, Bryan Smart, Jesse Coots & Vicki Buell.

At 7:15 PM Supervisor Howard opened Public Hearing regarding the proposed adoption of a Local law entitled 2-2016-Local Law to override the Tax Levy Limit Established in General Municipal Law Section 3-c.

A motion was offered by Councilperson Davis seconded by Councilperson Thompson to wave the reading of Local Law #2.

Supervisor Howard opened the floor for any questions or discussion.

Councilperson Thompson offered a motion, seconded by Councilperson LaPoint close Public Hearing at 7:20PM.

Approved by unanimous vote (5-0). Voting was as follows:

Supervisor Ted Howard	Aye
Councilperson Dean Davis	Aye
Councilperson Robert LaPoint	Aye
Councilperson John Rudgers	Aye
Councilperson Linda Thompson	Aye

Respectfully submitted,

Lucinda S	tarr, Tov	vn Clerk	